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Waste-Wise Holiday Tips 
 

Fall and winter are the perfect times of year to instill waste-reduction practices into your holiday 

gatherings. Here are a few tips to get you started: 

 The average person wastes more than 100 pounds of food per year. After this year’s feast, 

take the time to evaluate how much of each dish was eaten. By keeping track each year, 

you can create a more efficient, less wasteful holiday meal. 

 Add a little extra holiday spirit to your table with homemade centerpieces and 

decorations using items from your yard. Your natural, seasonal décor will cut down on 

waste sent to the landfill and get your creative juices flowing.  

 Nix disposable tableware and opt for cloth napkins and dishes. Not only will it cut down 

on waste and save you money, but it will surely give your holiday spread something 

extra. 

 When wrapping gifts this year, try reusing materials you already have on hand. Old 

newspapers, magazines, and other literature make great wrapping paper and add character 

to your gift.  

Finally, do not forget to RECYCLE! It is one of the easiest ways to reduce the amount of waste 

you send to the landfill. As an added benefit, it is cheaper than throwing it away and conserves 

our natural resources.   

While putting less in your trash can means less revenue for the Tehama County/Red Bluff 

Landfill, recycling and the waste reduction activities mentioned above provide benefits such as 

extending the life of our landfill and conserving resources. Diverting material from the landfill 

enables Tehama County to operate our landfill longer, keeping this valuable resource available 

for future generations.  

For more information please contact the Tehama County Solid Waste Management Agency at 

(530) 528-1103 or email tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us.  
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